
Dear Friend,

Thank you for subscribing to my e-newsletter,
where you will get the latest updates on my work
for you in Congress. My team and I are here to
serve the 39th District of California and look
forward to working for you.

Please don't hesitate to reach out to my office
with any questions or concerns. In addition to
my e-newsletter, you can receive real-time
updates by following me on Facebook, Twitter
and Instagram at @RepYoungKim.

COVID-19

I am committed to helping California's 39th District get through the COVID-19 pandemic
better than before. As we work to safely reopen communities and get people back to work,
I will do all that I can to make sure my constituents receive the relief you deserve.

Vaccines are currently available for CA-39 residents ages 65+.
Click HERE to make an appointment in Orange County.
Click HERE to make an appointment in Los Angeles County.
Click HERE to make an appointment in San Bernardino County.
Click HERE to learn more about our state's vaccination plan.

Find a full list of COVID-19 resources HERE.

Casework

Need help with a federal agency, like Small Business or the VA? My team and I are here
to help. Submit a casework request HERE and find our privacy release form for casework
HERE.

Committee Assignments

I'm excited to announce that this Congress I'll be serving
on three committees: the House Foreign Affairs
Committee, the House Small Business Committee, and
the House Science, Space and Technology Committee.
These committee assignments will allow California's 39th
District to have a voice on several important policy issues.
I also joined the bipartisan Problem Solvers Caucus and
look forward to getting to work and delivering bipartisan
results for my constituents.
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Visiting Orange County Super POD Vaccination Site

I visited the Disneyland Super POD vaccination site yesterday before the rain! Our health
care workers, first responders & volunteers are working hard to get all eligible people
COVID-19 vaccines in Orange County. I'll continue to work to expand vaccine access in
our community. 

Vaccines are currently available for Los Angeles, Orange, and San Bernardino county
residents ages 65+. Visit my website for more information HERE.

Helping our Small Businesses

Our small businesses continue to face challenges during COVID-19. I visited Eureka
Pizza in Yorba Linda to learn more about their experience. I look forward to fighting for our
CA-39 small businesses on the House Small Business Committee & making sure they get
the relief they deserve. If you're a small business in need of help, I encourage you to
contact my office. We are here to help you.

Supporting our Dockworkers

I wrote a letter to Governor Gavin Newsom, state health officials and the Los Angeles
County Board of Supervisors
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The San Pedro Port Complex makes up a quarter of our nation’s total exports, 40% of
containerized imports and processes $2 billion in goods each day. Slowdowns due to
COVID-19 infections have already caused a bottleneck of dozens of ships filled with
goods and supplies waiting to be unloaded. Further delays and terminal shutdowns will
have a negative impact on our already fragile economy.

My team and I are here to serve you. As always, please do not hesitate to reach out to my
office with any questions or concerns. I encourage you to follow me on social media on
Facebook, Twitter and Instagram at @RepYoungKim.

Sincerely,

Young Kim

 ​  ​  ​
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